
 

 

This weekend is National Parents Day, it would be a good idea for church service 
 
Kevin Thompson 
July 25, 2025 
 

 
 

Brothers and sisters, 

 

Greetings once again from Kodiak, Alaska. I am concluding my time here and then going to Anchorage 

for the weekend.  

 

This weekend is National Parents Day and it would be a good idea to use at church service as well as 

other events.  

 

As you know, Demian Dunkley and our American team are very much activated to support True Mother 

in Korea. I'm sure we will all hear more from President Dunkley in the next few weeks. 

 

We hope that you are having a great summer. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


